[bookmark: _Hlk76423649]Minutes FDT meeting 1/09/21

Present/apologies for absence:

Present: 
Luke Emerton (Chair), Iain Frazer (Treasurer), Josh Thornhill , Anne Hislop (Vice chair), David Howell, Iain MacKay, Chris Robinson (Co.Sec.), Kayt Howell (Manager), Gordon Cowtan (Consultant)


1. Approve minutes of previous meeting, 30/06/21 

Minutes of the last meeting were approved. All action points had been completed.


2. Finance report 

Iain Frazer, Treasurer, reported on the current financial situation based on the figures distributed to the board earlier. He pointed out that the payments from Nottingham Council seem to be getting later these days. He will chase them up again for any overdue payments.



3. Balgair Update

The minutes relating to Balgair are held as reserved business due to personal & sensitive financial data being present.

4. Futures/Next steps forward
LE shared the results from the recent survey which highlighted the strengths, improvements, opportunities and threats perceived by the directors.  KH- is going to put together a history of FDT as an aid for Directors and plan a get together for directors past and present to discuss what the trust has done up to now.
  
  ACTION- arrange a history night meeting  

5. Minute Secretary & Renumeration.
It was agreed to re-instate Jo as minute secretary with increased renumeration from next meeting.

6. Shellock wind farm public meeting.
CR reported on discussions that he had recently with Ian Rodger and advised that there is a possibility of a public meeting soon.




7. Internet of Things- Stirling Council
GC reported on the possibility of pollution monitoring being situated somewhere in the village as part of this council project. The general feeling during the discussion was that this should be situated centrally, probably at the cross and may prove useful at the present time with the increase in traffic and speeding issues. Hopefully there would be some involvement with the school as well.

8. Consultants Report
This is dealt with in the Balgair section in the reserved business minutes.


9. Managers Report
KH- report had been circulated around the board but highlighted thoughts on proposals for a community assembly and possibly working with the school ahead of COP26 revisiting the carbon cutter police idea with potentially 26 carbon cops to tie in with the event. She also suggested a “We are Fintry”  event in the spring of 2022 for community groups to highlight activities

10. AOB
KH -advised the board that the recent correspondence about the sports club solar panels has been passed over to the sports club to deal with.


Date of next Board Meeting- 29th of September 2021 

The Meeting ended with a directors only section- reserved business.

